
 
 
 
 

April 21,2020 
To all families of students at Nagano campus 
 
 
 
Announcement of the extension of the online class in Nagano Campus. 

 
 
 
　On April 16th, the Japanese government declared a state of emergency throughout in 
Japan. 
As a result, we have decided to continue our online classes scheduled for 24th, April for the 
time being. 
 
We will continue to work to ensure that we can progress steadily toward higher goals for all 
students such as university and vocational school enrollment. 
We will also support the students while keeping track of their health. 
 

 
 
━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━ 
　About consultation desk for students 
━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━ 
・ We will be able to deal with the problem so that it does not interfere with student’s  
    learning and daily life. 
・If you would like to consult directly at campus reception, please contact us in the  
    following ways before coming to school and specify your visit hour. We will deal with it. 
 
　○　​Tel​：+81-268-28-7788　（Mon-Fri  8:30am ～ 18:00pm） 
　○　Emergency tel：+81-80-4340-5184 
　　　　　　　（Other than the above times, holidays and late nights are also available） 
　○　Mail：​nagano@manabi.co.jp​　　　　 
　○　Facebook：manabinagano 
 

MANABI JAPANESE LANGUAGE INSTITUTE 
Principal Hatada Takashi 

April 21,2020 

mailto:nagano@manabi.co.jp

